January 17, 1997

Dr. David V. Vanek 755 Hospital Way # A-5 Pocatello, ID 83201

Dear Dr. Vanek:

Thank you for editing and returning the draft affidavit. Special kudos as well for digging up your DD 214 and DA 2-1's — those are very useful documents. In addition to inserting the correct dates, I've also added an additional subparagraph (4.i) noting the attachment of portions of your DA 2-1 to the final affidavit.

Please reread the affidavit carefully and, if it is correct, sign it before a notary and have the notary affix his/her seal. (Many banks now provide notary services.) Return the signed, notarized copy of the affidavit and its attachments to me in the enclosed Fedex envelope.

I want to thank you again for your cheerful assistance in this matter. If I am ever in Idaho, I will definitely take you up on your offer to go fishing. (I think I'll wait until the weather warms up, though!)

Sincerely yours,

Timothy A. Wray
Chief Analyst for Military Records

Enclosures